


LETTER FROM THE CHAIRMAN AND THE PRESIDENT

The success of HCZ's birth-through-college approach — and the interest in it around the world — have
grown exponentially over the past two years.

More than 300 communities applied for federal grants to create “Promise Neighborhoods,” the
Department of Education’s new effort to replicate the HCZ Project across the country. Although only
21 were chosen, most of the groups vowed to move forward regardless. They believe this is an idea
whose time is long overdue for the 16.4 million children in the U.S. living in poverty.

The enthusiasm has been accelerated by the steady drumbeat of news about the successes of the
children and families in Harlem. We are adding hundreds of students to our college roster at one end
of the pipeline and, at the other, 100 percent of our latest cohort of Harlem Gems preschoolers were
found to be “school ready,” so they will be entering kindergarten on grade level and ready to excel.

We believe the most important contribution that HCZ is making is to prove that poor children of color
— if all the barriers to achievement are removed — can succeed just like their more-affluent peers in
other communities.

What is the secret of HCZ's success? It is simply the long, hard work of HCZ's staff, children and fami-
lies. Not to minimize the awesome ingenuity and intelligence behind HCZ's programs, but ultimately it
is the commitment of those on the front lines who are making it work. We are indeed fighting poverty
every day in every way we can. And in Harlem, the battle is turning and history is being written in a
new and exciting way.

We are also opening a new chapter in HCZ's own remarkable history: we are now working to ensure
that the organization will become a permanent institution in Harlem, so that it will be supporting our
latest cohort of Harlem Gems pre-schoolers when they enter college. Our goal is to be a sustaining
resource for the children and families in Central Harlem, much like a university or hospital.

All of HCZ's success would not be possible without the support of our incredible community of donors.
We want to thank them for their generosity and invite everyone to read about the amazing returns that
have been cultivated from their investment in the Harlem Children's Zone.

STANLEY F. DRUCKENMILLER

Chairman, Board of Trustees
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